CITY OF



Mayor's Office

December 4, 2014

Executive Director Imad Hamad American Human Rights Council 13530 Michigan Avenue #332 Dearborn, Michigan 48126

Dear Imad & Friends,

On behalf of The Citizens of Dearborn Heights I want to congratulate you on your first Annual Meet and Greet Reception. I am truly honored to be invited to such an auspicious occasion. It gives me an opportunity to visit with old friends and meet new ones.

It is also an opportunity to congratulate the AHRC President, Dr. Opada Alzohaili along with all the members of the Executive Board, Imam Mohammad Mardini, Imam Mustapha Elturk, Professor Mike Thomas, Mr. Abdulhaken Alsadah, Dr. Husain Salah, Mr. Nabeel Bahalwan, Dr. Saleh Muslah, Ms Minnie Washington, Mr. Ron Yagerman, Dr. Ishan Khatab, Atty. Shareef Akeel, and Mr. Mohammed Alomari.

The AHRC has taken up one of the most vital issues of our times here in America and across the globe. There can be no argument the people's rights are being violated, both here and abroad and we must band together and try to eliminate the problem here at home before we try to do it somewhere else.

Thank you, your staff and your entire Executive board for all that you do to protect the human rights of all Americans. All too often these are thankless tasks that organizations such as AHRC do defending our rights as human beings and as Americans. Thank you for the opportunity to do so.

Sincerely,

Daniel S. Paletko, Mayor

Dearborn Heights, Michigan

Danul Caletho